



Dear Parents and Carers, 
Dyth da 
Thank you to everyone for supporting Comic Relief on Friday and donating to this wonderful 
cause.We have had many visitors in school including the environment agency who came to talk 
with Schooner about the flood works that will be happening in Mousehole and at school 
during the summer and to share ideas about the design of our playground. They also enjoyed 
planting trees with the Woodland Trust at the beginning of the week.  

The Open The Book team came in from St Pol Du Leon Church and worked alongside Lugger. 
They did a wonderful job of re-enacting the story of the Fishers of Men in the whole school 
assembly, a big thank you to the team for their continued support. 

The year 2 children had a fantastic trip to The Minack learning about Rowena Cade and how 
she developed the theatre as well acting out a story of dragons, kings, queens, knights and 
castles as part of their current topic.They were very engaged, enthusiastic and represented 
the school beautifully. 

Throughout the week the children have been involved in several sporting events. Well done 
to the hockey team who played 3 three games drawing each one 0-0. Mr Ansell said there 
was great improvement in the team play!  The Year 3 and 4 children had a fabulous morning 
playing football at Mounts Bay and came back with a 4th medal. They won three games, drew 
one and lost two. Well played all of you for being such great sports! 

Skiff enjoyed taking part in the cricket competition against other schools developing their 
batting and throwing skills. 
Well done to the High 5 team who won 5-2 against St Uny on Tuesday. The girls then went 
on to play football against Bodriggy losing 3-0 despite putting up a resilient fight. Thank you 
for all being great role models for Mousehole School and participating with joy and  
enthusiasm! 

Look out for our Mousehole Facebook page!! 

I hope you all have had a lovely weekend and thank you for your continued support. We 
look forward to seeing you all on Monday. 

Best wishes                                    

Sarah Trow 
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House Points:   



PORTHCHAPEL:229
GWYNVER:55
SENNEN:121
PRAA SANDS:225




Whole School attendance: 

96.5%


Skiff-98.7%

Lugger- 97.3%


Schooner-92.8%

Stars of the week 
Skiff Class - Owen 

- Rudy 

- for persevering on tasks to produce the best work 
he can and really trying to get his ‘s’ the right way 
round in his writing. 

-for focused work in computing and in maths creating 
pictographs, and using them to answer questions. 

Lugger Class - Charlie S 

- Yael 

-for working really hard in his learning, especially in 
reading and writing 

-for really applying herself this week, challenging 
herself and extending  her learning at home.

Schooner Class - Heath 

- Agnes 

-Congratulations Heath. What a fantastic week you 
have had. We have been so impressed with your 
recent excellent scores in assessments. Great  maths 
and great reading! 
- Congratulations Agnes. This award is specifically 
from Mr Ansell. He is so grateful for how you always 
politely offer to help in clubs. Mr Mullaney has also 
been hugely impressed with your approach in all your 
class work! 

Cornish words of 
the week! 

“Bara”- bread 

Marvellous Mouse Of The 
Week 

 
Lil 

For her amazing knowledge 
of numbers to 10 and her 

precise name writing. 
 Well done Lil! 

😎











Well done to the hockey team who 
played 3 three games drawing each 

one 0-0!!
Mr Ansell said there was great 
improvement in the team play! 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Spring Term: 
Fridays- Schooners swimming 
Jumping Mice weekly on Tuesdays 10.30-11.30am 
Wed 26th March Tempest whole school photos 
Thurs 27th March Songfest 3.30-8.45pm St Johns 
Hall 
W/B 31st March No Clubs  
Whole School Drum Assembly 9.30am 
Friday 4th April Easter Egg Raffle 
Friday 4th April- Last Day of Term 
Yr 6 SAT’s w/b 12th May 15th May 
Summer Term Begins 22.4.25 
2024-2025 INSET Days: 
Monday 21st July 2025 
Tuesday 22nd July 2025 
Wednesday 23rd July 2025 
Autumn Term Begins 2.9.25 












